
2024 DUTY TO WARN REBATE

This rebate is designed to reimburse a propane dealer for expenses associated with their annual propane safety duty to 
warn mailing. Marketers that participate in this important safety mailing will be reimbursed by the PPGA up to $500 per 
location (maximum $2,000 per company in AK, OR & WA; maximum $5,000 per company in Hawaii). To ensure a consistent 
message is being sent to propane customers across the state, two brochures produced by PERC will be eligible for this 
rebate:  

•	 “Important Propane Safety Information for You and Your Family” brochure (PRC-003121 or PRC-003121S), either in 
English or Spanish; or 

•	 the “Propane Safety Booklet” (PRC-005606 or PRC-005606S), also in English or Spanish.
These are available by ordering directly from our endorsed affinity partner, P3 Duty to Warn at propanedtw.com/pacific-pga

The following conditions will apply to this rebate:  
1.	 Propane dealer must have retail locations in the states of Alaska, Hawaii, Oregon or Washington. 
2.	 Rebate is limited to $500.00 per location.  
3.	 Requests for rebates will be processed on a first come, first served basis. Rebate period ends December 31, 2024, or 

until funds are exhausted.
4.	 Proof of mailing must include receipt for materials ordered and/or proof of mailing (P3 Duty to Warn certificate of 

completion or receipt from post office). Purchase amount must be included on receipts.
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Return with receipt(s) to: Pacific Propane Gas Association
629 W. Hillsdale St. | Lansing, MI 48933 | ppga@kdafirm.com | www.pacificpga.org

Up to $500
per location
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